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CHILDREN IN NEED 2022 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

Friday 18th November 2022 is Children in Need Day and we would like to try 

and raise as much money as possible for this worthy cause. Therefore, we have 
decided to do away with our uniforms for the day and we would love everyone 

to get involved by coming to school in their pyjamas. We are asking for a 

minimum donation of £2 payable to Oak Hill’s Children in Need Just Giving Page 

and the link can be found here: 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/oakhillacademy2022 

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Penycate (Wellness Lead) 
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